
PLEASE JOIN THE PARENTS & FRIENDS IN THE FIGHT
AGAINST BREAST CANCER AS WE WALK TOGETHER IN THE

Sunday 13 May 2018   |   6:30am
Peace Park, North Adelaide

- LOCATED AT THE CORNER OF SIR EDWIN SMITH AVENUE AND WAR MEMORIAL DRIVE -
 OPPOSITE THE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

CLICK HERE to register participants. 

Once arriving at the section ‘TEAMS’, please tick ‘EXISTING TEAM’ and then scroll down and
select ‘WILDERNESS SCHOOL’. 

Choose either the 4.3km walk or run OR the 7.2km walk or run.

The P&F will have a marquee at the start/finish line where refreshments will be served.

We look forward to walking with you and your family.

Hosting an international student can be one 

of life’s most rewarding and live changing 

experiences and is beneficial in countless ways.

An international student can even provide your 

own children a glimpse into another culture and 

broaden their perspectives on life. Welcoming 

international students to your family home 

can sometimes be the first time children may 

be exposed to someone whose first language 

is not English and who have different cultural 

etiquette which they can learn from. Hosting an 

international student can promote an interest 

in learning a foreign language amongst your 

children.

Becoming a homestay host is a rewarding 

experience that gives families and individuals 

an opportunity to make new friends, share 

interests and hobbies and to develop lifelong 

relationships, not to mention a potential 

holiday destination when your student returns 

home. 

What do hosts provide?

• A comfortable, tidy, furnished single

bedroom with its own study desk and

wardrobe.

• Shared access to all household facilities.

• Prepared meals.

• Utilities including free access to internet,

and the most important of all…

• A welcoming environment that is safe and

promotes the student’s learning.

What do hosts receive?

• Payment of $ 320 per week covering 

student’s living expenses.

• HHA maintains a 24/7 emergency contact 

service for both host families and students.

• HHA provides ongoing support and advice 

to students and host families.

Contact Happy Homestay Adelaide for further 

information at hha@happyhomestay.com.au 

Happy 
Homestay




